

Waterloo Road, Smethwick West Midlands, B66 4ND Tel: 0121 558 8086

Principal: Miss M Green

Chief Executive Officer: Sir Mark Grundy MSc FRSA

Email: info@sca.shirelandcat.net

Website: www.collegiateacademy.co.uk



June 2024

Ref: LFR/KMN

Dear Family

World Languages in Year 8

Your child has been studying a rotation of languages in Year 7 so that they had an experience of both French and German. As your child progresses into Year 8, they need to choose a world language which they will then study in both year 8 and 9. This is an important decision for your child to make as they would then choose this language if they chose to continue a language at GCSE.

This year we have also decided to introduce a new language which is Spanish. This means your child can choose from German, French or Spanish.

In order to make your choice please scan the QR code below or type this full link into a web browser to access the form.

Families are requested to make a decision by Friday, 5 July after which we will allocate your child to a language group if we have not received a response. This will be based on their experiences this year.

Link: https://forms.office.com/e/WF5Rb49e02



Yours sincerely,

Mr L Fletcher Vice Principal

Miss M Green
Principal

